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Welcome to our newsletter 
 
It has been a busy Spring term with lots of learning and events.  Thank you for all of your 
donations for Red Nose Day and to the school council for their delicious biscuits.  As many of 
you may know, we were joined this term by two new support staff; Mrs Pickerell, who is 
supporting children in the Kestrels class, and by Miss Burton who is supporting children in 
the Wrens class.  I am sure you will join me in welcoming them and for the valued 
contribution they have already made to the learning and well-being of our Friday Bridge 
family.  We will also warmly welcome Mrs Preston who will be the new Hawks class teacher 
after the Easter holidays. 
 
As always, if you have any queries or wish to discuss anything, please contact either myself, 
Mrs McKie, Chair of Governors, Maggie Barwell or Ms Suttle (SENDCo and Kestrels class 
teacher) 
Head@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
NMckie@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
DSuttle@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
mbarwell@fridaybridge.cambs.sch.uk 
 
 
Attendance Matters 
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Parents School Preference Advisor 
 
Tiff Christian (Parents' school preference adviser) will be hosting information sessions 
for parents of Y5 children, who have an EHCP, and will be transitioning to secondary school 
in September 2025. The three online sessions will be held throughout the day on Thursday 
6th June and will include invaluable information from the Statutory Assessment Team and 
the SEND services. 
 
Further information will be shared with families in May, including the booking links. 
 

 
Peterborough Sings! 
 
Peterborough Sings! is offering the opportunity to be part of this extraordinary event, 
completely free of charge, as part of the Peterborough Music Hub's comprehensive singing 
strategy.  
 
This meticulously planned day has been specifically designed to offer talented young singers 
an invaluable chance to collaborate with renowned vocal coaches, allowing them to develop 
their skills even further. Additionally, it provides a unique platform for them to rehearse 
alongside other gifted singers from across the city, culminating in an unforgettable joint 
performance.  
 
Date: Saturday 20th April  
Time: 1.00pm – 4.30pm  
Venue: John Mansfield Campus, Peterborough PE1 4HX 
 
A separate letter has been emailed out to parents. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Thursday 28th March – Last day of school term before the Easter Holidays 
Monday 15th April – Staff Training Day 
Tuesday 16th April – Start of Summer Term A 
Monday 29th April – Pupil Progress Meetings (more information to follow) 
Tuesday 30th April – Pupil Progress Meetings (more information to follow) 
Tuesday 7th May – Dan the Skipping man 
Thursday 23rd May – Vision screening (Reception class) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Pre-loved rail 
 
After Easter we will be setting up a rail in the KS1 porch area, there will be a small supply of  
pre-loved school uniform. 
  
If you have any uniform you would like to donate to the school, please hand these into the 
school office, we would welcome wellington boots and all in one waterproof clothing also.   
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

School Council busy on Red Nose day, 2024 
 
  

 
 


